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Good Afternoon Everyone,

First let me begin by expressing my sincere apologies for this afternoon’s technical problems. It appears that 
my staff’s computer locked up before she could elevate me to “panelist” status. This prevented me from joining 
the call in any capacity other than listening. My most sincere appreciation to DA Wagstaff for chairing the 
meeting in my absence. 

Our department information is included in the original invitation. Our population is holding steady. There was 
some concern that COVID would create a large number of violations for whereabouts unknown however, while 
these did represent the largest number of violations, the numbers were not extreme. On the fund front the 
funding is steady and should be so for the next fiscal cycle. 

Again, thank you for your patience and professionalism today.

Respectfully, 

John Keene
Chief Probation Officer
San Mateo County Probation Department
Ofc. 650-312-8816
Fax. 650-313-5597
jkeene@smcgov.org
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